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MINUTES    0&4'"$56*"7$5855$ $$95:;8$<0$ =>>0?@#.A*#$

MEETING CALLED BY: B4C$0&**$0123(-7$%&'()*+$,--#./)+$<4#-1D#2*$
MINUTES ASSEMBLED BY:  Keri Stevenson, Faculty Assembly Secretary  
FACULTY ATTENDEES:  Anotinette Abeyta, John Burke, Chris Chavez, Markos 

Chavez, Neysa Cox, Alok Dhital, Christopher Dyer, Robert 
Encinio, Jim Fisk, Bruce Gjeltema, Corine Gonzales, Hasani 
Jayasinghe, Carmela Lanza, Tracy Lassiter, Jonathan 
Lumibao, Aretha Matt, Andrew McFeaters, Matt Mingus, 
Arun Muthaiyan, Jon Saatvedt, Joe Sanchez, Kristian 
Simcox, Keri Stevenson, Lora Stone, Kristi Wilson, Gayle 





 
Last year, Mr. Griego said, and this year, there 



UNM-Gallup is also improving our relationships with our K-12 partners, and drafting new agreements 
with them. We are not stopping growth and innovation but continuing them, and Mr. Griego said he 
was looking forward to the new ideas and programs.  
 
Dr. Mingus wanted to quickly list some of the new programs that were being explored. The program 
furthest down the line is a Community Health Worker one; students would take ten credits and then 
receive this certificate. There are licensure programs for people who are going into education, but have 
a bachelor’s degree in another field. UNM-Gallup is also exploring a Fire Science A.A.S. and a law 
enforcement certificate and academy, and talking with GMCS about letting high school students 
graduate with both a high school diploma and their L.P.N.  Finally, Dr. Mingus said, Hotel, Restaurant, 
and Tourism Customer Service, Business Principles, and Office Specialist certificates are under 
consideration. 
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 Dr. Lora Stone, the Curricula Committee chair, entered the information about the forms for the 
Assembly to vote on in the Zoom chat. She said there were two Form B’s, one for HLED 1110 (a 1-
credit CPR course for everyone that would lead to the American Heart Association CPR certification). 
The second Form B was for a 1-credit CPR course for first responders, and would lead to the Heart 
Saver, First Aid, and CPR certifications. 
 
There were also three Form C’s that dealt with deletions. The first was for the deletion of the A.S. in 
Nursing, because UNM-Gallup has an A.A.S. in Nursing. The old A.S. was also out of alignment with 
current HED requirements. The second Form C would delete the certificate in Bookkeeping, which had 
no students enrolled. Dr. Stone added that the Business curriculum is currently under revision and may 
bring something similar back in the future. The third Form C would delete the certificate in Collision 
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0A*1A2:$Bruce Gjeltema 
M#'A2D#D: Yes 
HA*#: Unanimous 
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One faculty member asked what the workload for Gallup faculty was at the present time, 4/4 or 5/5. Dr. 
Mingus replied that it was 4/4 



thank the DLC and Dr. Mingus for their support. Probably, this person would not be on board with the 
fall, but Dr. Mingus had communicated with the Dean about whether the hire would be sooner. The 
Coordinator of Digital Learning will be working with the DLC and the Dean and the division chairs. 
 
Dr. Lanza had linked a video about Canvas that would let people get started with using the new LMS. 
The Ops Committee had voted for a stipend to give a boot camp for UNM-Gallup faculty so they 
would receive training with Canvas. Dr. Lanza had reached out to CAL, TRIO, and Professor Markos 
Chavez to help students learn to use it, and hoped for student workshops. UNM-Los Alamos has a tutor 
who is dedicated to helping students who are in online classes, and she thought UNM-Gallup needed 
that kind of tutoring as well. 
 
,DZ(2'*$%&'()*+$,PP&14-$EA..1**##:$Professor Kristi Wilson, the chair,
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0A*1A2: Christopher Dyer$
M#'A2D#D: Yes 
HA*#: Unanimous 
0A*1A2$E&441#D: Yes 
0##*123$&DZA(42#D$&*$9:;\$<07$/+$%&'()*+$,--#./)+$<4#-1D#2*$B4C$0&**$0123(-C$
@#'A4D#D$/+: Keri Stevenson, Faculty Assembly Secretary, on March 25th, 2022 

 


